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DATE: November 22, 1995
TO: Division of Records and Reporting
Division of Legal Services (Crosby)
FROM: Edith Xanders, Division of Water and Wanewatena(

RE: Docket No Request for exemption for provision of wastewater
service by reezes Condominimum Association, Inc.

Please place the attached in the above referenced docket file. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me.

| 11798 novz gy
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ROBERT A. DICKINSON
A Chartered Professional Association

ATTORNEY AT LAW
Telephone (941) 474-7600
Fax (941) 475-1508

Englewood, Florida 34223

November 15, 1995 RECElVED
NOV 2 U 1999

Public Service Commissi
Flonaa Puoic Service Commussn
Dwision of Water 4nd Wasitwadic

7 investigation
w«wmmammu&gfam&vm from the Developer
cmmmm-hhhmsmﬂohmm&ubﬂhnmwmmmwm

rm_wmmﬁwnhammmwmummummu.m
situation. wuwmm_mwmdmmhmmamm

will certainly keep you informed and it would be my client’s intent to move forward with the
soon as they arc the owner of the facilities. We have requested clarification Developer’ podﬁonm-
present time and expect that momentarily. . . ; i
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Page Two
Edie Xanders
November 15, 1996

P o
While I'm sure that this entire matter is quite confusing should you have any questions please don't hesitate
to keep you informed as to the progress of our

BERT A. mcé(sou o

RAD;kmw

cc: Richard Sullivan





